
Week 8 is Harmony 

Week @ CPS! 

On Tuesday 21 March 

you may wear your 

cultural dress or wear 

something orange.  
There is no charge for this event. 

We acknowledge, appreciate and celebrate the many cultures and 

languages that are part of our school community. In classrooms, 

students will be exploring what Harmony Week means and engaging 

in some creative activities. We will also link to our week 7 and 8 PBS 

Focus of “We use manners and speak with kindness.”  
 


